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2026 MUSICAL INFORMATION NIGHT
Parents and Students are invited to come along to an information evening about being
involved in the upcoming 2026 musical, Charlie and The Chocolate Factory.

Thursday 21 August | 6.00PM

Geoff Huard Library and Learning Centre, Junior School Library.

Please enter via Gate 3 Flynn Ave. We look forward to seeing you there.
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